
Kitselas Administration  

September 28, 2024 

 

The following is an announcement for family, clan, 

community members of Waap Nis St'axok' 

The Bevan/Costello families invite you to witness 

the upcoming stone moving feast; Waap Nis St'axok' 

will be hosting a feast to move 9 head stones on 

Saturday, October 5, 2024.  

Family, Friends, and community members will meet 

at the graveyard in Endudoon at 11:00 am for 

ceremonial purposes. The Stone Moving Feast will 

be held at the Kitsumkalum Community Hall 

following the placement of the stones at Endudoon. 

Doors open at 1:00 pm with formal seating. 

Notice of this event is being shared with our family, 

friends, and community members of Kitselas and 

Kitsumkalum. 

 


